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Hello First Graders and families, 

This is your very last week of distance learning for first grade. Way to 

go! We appreciate your efforts during this unique time. Even though 

this is the last packet, the optional summer reading and math that 

help prepare you for second grade are available on the school’s 

website. We strongly suggest working on them throughout the 

summer break. We look forward to any opportunity we get to see 

you in the near future. Have a great summer! 

      First Grade Teachers 
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